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Henry Goulburn to Josiah Pratt 
 

1 

Downey Street   

20 November 1820  

Sir, 

 A Letter having been received from The Navy Board stating that ^it has 

been found practicable to make an arrange-ment on board the Speke 

Convictship In receiving Mr Thos. Kendall and the Two New Zealand Chiefs on 

board that Vessel, I have now been directed by Lord Balthurst to acquaint you 

that they may in consequence embark at Deptford immediately 

I am Sir 

Your most obedient     

Humble Servant   

Henry Goulburn   

The Revd  

Josiah Pratt 
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